
JUNIOR SCHOOL 
HOLIDAY HOMEWORK 

 
We all look forward to our Summer Vacation. This year, they are going to be a little 
different as we will  mostly be at home.  
 
For Classes Nursery to II the Holiday Homework is recapitulation of the work done till 
date along with some creative and fun activities. It 
will be sent in the *Parents login* on 20th May. 
 
The Holiday Homework for grades3,4and 5 has been designed to help develop the 
Higher Order Thinking Skills in the young learners .The students are expected to 
apply ,synthesise and evaluate information instead of simply recalling facts studied in 
class . 
The homework would be uploaded on the respective *subject google classroom* on 
the 20th of May ,2020 by 9pm. 
 


